
WPA Thursday September 7 2006  
 
Present were: 
Sandy Allen 
“Mitch” Mitchell 
Rich Jones 
Stephanie Allen 
Jim Faustina 
Susan Faustina  
Robert Hamilton 
Jerry Blanchard 
Kevin Kelly 
Dave VanHorn 
Dick Kinnier 
Susan Kennedy 
Dave Wheeler 
 
It was decided that there will be no beer or wine at the hangar party.  
 
SnoIsle dinner meetings will start up in October. 
 
October 12th  Board Meeting will be a planning meeting and will be at Mitzels in Everett. 
 
Mitch is creating a data base for a better membership/renewal system but the renewal 
system will be local for now. The state level is making changes in leadership. We will be 
urging Paine Field members to renew membership with us and not the state. 
 
A motion was made to ask the general membership if we should keep the “marble game” 
it was seconded by Mitch Mitchell.  
 
A motion was made to allow Jerry Blanchard up to 500 dollars over on the hangar party 
budget. It was seconded by Rich Jones.   
 
Maintenance seminars will start again in October.  
 
Meeting ended at 8:45pm.  
 
saf  
 
 


